
3.13 The Connétable of St. John of the Minister for Health and Social Services regarding 

changes to the acute services planned to be available in the new hospital: [1(643)] 

Further to his answer to the written question 1(175), will the Minister advise whether any 

changes have been made in respect to the acute services, which it is planned will be available 

in the new hospital? 

Senator A.K.F. Green (The Minister for Health and Social Services): 

There have been no changes since that written question was answered. 

The Bailiff: 

Deputy Higgins, we passed over your 2 questions, the first one was question 6, which you will 

ask of the Attorney General. 

 

  

 


